
JANUARY 2022 Newsletter 

THIS JANUARY AT THE HRVEC 

WE ARE OPEN FOR IN-PERSON SERVICES TO THE PUBLIC  MON-FRI 8:30-4:30PM. 

THE HRVEC PARTNERS WITH ECPI, ODU & 

SOUTH UNIVERSITY 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, January 12th and 26th, 

2022  

8:30-12:30 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

January 20th, 2022  

9:30-3:00 PM 

 

 

Learn the value of professional  networking, 

building educational learning skills and how it 

will help you with your employment goals 

and professional growth. 

 
EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER/PROGRAM  

Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities. TDD: VA Relay Center: 711 or 800.828.1120This workforce product was funded by a grant awarded by the U.S. Department of Labor’s 
Employment and Training Administration. The product was created by the recipient and does not necessarily reflect the official position of the U.S. Department of Labor. 


